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Legend Car rear brakes 
 

For the 2024 racing season, US Legend Cars International is introducing a new, rear 
disc brake package. 
This package will be a bolt on conversion from the drums to the discs using the same 
rearend housing, gears & axles. 
 

The rear disc brake package will be legal for use at all INEX sanctioned events as of 
March 1st 2024. 
 

This rear disc brake package will be used in production cars after March 1st 2024. It 
will include brake rotors, calipers, caliper brackets, axle plate spacers & lines / fittings 
and will be considered stock brake components as delivered by US Legend Cars 
International. Competitors that use the rear disc package will also be allowed to use an 
additional brake valve in their braking system (to regulate brake pressure to the rear). 

 
The rear offset rule (6” minimum using the brake drum package) will be 
changed to 6 1/2" minimum for cars using the rear disc brake package. 
 

THANK YOU FOR YOUR COOPERATION, 

INEX 


